
 

Q1 2021 

Hounsfield Heights 

Bulletin        
Dear Hounsfield Heights Neighbours, 
 

Thank you to everyone who participated in the Virtual Open House on March 18, 2021. If you are interested in 

checking out the Q&A from this meeting we have posted a written recap on the web site at: Suncor.com/hounsfield-

heights.  

 

Documents Posted   

We have posted the 2020 November Monitoring and Sampling Event Report and 2021 Annual Summary Report on 

the web site at: Suncor.com/Hounsfield-heights. Each document is posted in the corresponding year’s highlights. 

Please reach out to us if you have any questions about the information in the reports.   

 

Updates    

Over the last few months we have completed several activities, including: 

• Groundwater Monitoring and Sampling Event – November 2020 

• Soil Vapour Sampling Event – November/December 2020 

• Continuation of Soil Vapour Contingency sampling Plan – December 2020 and March 2021 

• SV-32 Delineation Drilling – December 2020 

• Finalization of 2020 Annual Report – March 2021 

• Continued operation of DPVE and completion of Performance Testing – March 2021 

• Permitting for LPH Drilling Assessment  

• Area selection for Remedial Options Analysis 

• Virtual Open House – March 2021 

 

Upcoming  

Planned Q2 2021 activities include:  

• Liquid petroleum hydrocarbon drilling assessment (Last week of April 2021) 

• Groundwater Monitoring and Sampling event (May/June 2021) 

 

Contact Us   

If you have any questions, or need anything from us, please don’t hesitate to reach out. The Suncor team can be 

reached at hounsfieldheights@suncor.com. As a reminder, if you would like this bulletin emailed to you, please 

send us your email address.  
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